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P.O. Box 1088, Austin, TX 78767 www.cityofaustin.org/housing

March 30, 2012

Frank Fernandez, Chair, Bond Advisory Task Force
Heather Way, Chair Affordable Housing Committee
P.O. Box 1088

Austin, Texas 78767-1088

Dear Chairpersons:

On Tuesday, March 27, 2012, the Community Development Commission
(CDC) met and voted on forwarding a recommendation to the Affordable
Housing Committee of the Bond Advisory Task Force. The motion is as
follows:

The CDC recognizes and gives credit to, and strongly supports as a bare
minimum, the $110 million level of bond funding recommended by housing
advocates, but as a voice for the people of Austin who need the services and

programs the money would provide, we strongly support an additional $20
million for a total of $130 million in bond funding for affordable housing.

This motion passed unanimously.

Thank you for your work on this important issue for the City. Please let me
know if you have any questions or if I can provide any additional
information

Sincerely,

b i

John Limon,
Chair

The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.




